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April 21, 2010 
  Township Committee  

Special Meeting Minutes 
  

A Special Meeting of the Kingwood Township Committee was called to order at 8:00 
P.M. with Mayor James Burke. 
 
Also present at the meeting were Deputy Mayor Lubitz, Committeewoman Niemann, 
Secretary for the Board of Health Diane Laudenbach. Following the salute to the Flag, 
Mayor Burke read aloud the following: 
 
NOTICE REQUIREMENTS 
 
Adequate notice of this meeting was provided in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act by publication of the notice in the Hunterdon Democrat and Star 
Ledger on April 15, 2010 and by telefaxing copies of the notice to the Express Times 
and Star Ledger on April 13, 2010.  Copies of the notice were also posted in the 
Kingwood Township Municipal Building and Baptistown Post Office on April 13, 
2010.  
 
In order to ensure full public participation in this meeting, all members of this 
Committee or Board, and also members of the public are requested to speak only 
when recognized by the Chair so that there is no simultaneous discussion or over-
talk, and further, all persons are requested to utilize the microphones which are 
provided for your use by the Township.  Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
The meeting was turned over to Chairman of the Board of Health Michael DeSapio. 
There was a joint meeting of the Board of Health, Township Committee and Planning 
Board. There was a very lengthy discussion on the proposal for the well ordinance. 
Several Changes were made to the ordinance. 
 
 
AJOURNMENT 
 
It was moved by Mr. Lubitz, second by Mrs. Niemann and carried to adjourn the joint 
meeting at 11:21P.M. All voted Aye on Roll Call Vote. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Cynthia L. Keller, RMC 
       Deputy Clerk 




